
COLUMBINE LAKE WATER DISTRICT 
NOTICE OF APPOINTMENT 

 
At a noticed meeting on the date of August 29, 2023, pursuant to Section 
32-1-905(3), C.R.S., the Board of Directors of the Columbine Lake Water 
District appointed the following eligible elector to fill a vacancy on the 
Board of Directors: 

Geoff Garner 
902 Kinnikinnick Rd 
Grand Lake, CO  80447 
Mailing Address:  13144 W. Yale Pl 
Lakewood, CO 80228 
 

This appointment will expire at the next regular election on May 6, 2025. 
 
_____________________________  
Katie Nicholls, District Manager 
 


